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Memorandum

Date: March 20, 2018
To: Members of Council
From: Mayor Geoffrey Dawe

Re: Celebration of Spring Fashion Show — Southlake Regional Health Centre
Foundation

Recommendations

1. That the memorandum regarding Celebration of Spring Fashion Show —
Southlake Regional Health Centre Foundation be received; and

2. That the Celebration of Spring Fashion Show be declared as an “event of Town
significance”.

Attachments

Attachment 1 — Letter from Southlake Regional Health Centre Foundation, dated March 16,
2018; Re: Celebration of Spring Fashion Show
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March 16, 2018

Mayor Geoff Dawe & Members of Council
c/o Michael de Rond, Town Clerk

Aurora Town Hall

100 John West Way, Box 1000

Aurora, ON L4G 6J1

Dear Mayor Dawe & Members of Council:

On Tuesday, April 10, 2018, the Ladies in Philanthropy for Southlake (LiPS) group will host a Celebration of
Spring Fashion Show in the showroom of the Highland Chevrolet Buick GMC Cadillac dealership in Aurora
(15783 Yonge St). This is an annual event that raises funds for Southlake Regional Health Centre and is open
to the public with a limited number of tickets available. Included with admission is a single beverage voucher,
as well as a charitable donation to Southlake. On behalf of LiPS, we request that His Worship, the Mayor of
Aurora and Members of Council recognize and declare this event to be significant to the municipality,
fulfilling the requirement of the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario needed to approve the
application for a Special Occasion Permit — which is due prior to April 10, 2018.

Every year, more than 110,000 people rely on Southlake for care. Community support funds 100% of the most
urgently-needed tools, equipment and technology across the hospital, so that Southlake’s staff have the tools
they need to perform innovative procedures and save lives. From replacing ageing equipment to putting the
newest, state-of-the-art tools in the hands of our staff, support from events like Highland’s LiPS Celebration of
Spring Fashion Show means that patients in our growing community can continue to rely on our hospital to
provide world-class care close to home.

In advance of the Council Meeting on March 27, 2018, if you have any questions or would like further
information about this request, please contact Corinna Jones, Community Events Officer, at (905)836-7333
ext. 5109 or by email at cjones@southlakeregional.org.

Sincerely,

TRANSFORM A LIFE soumatetountionc
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